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2nd September 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

As part of our French curriculum we are excited to have partnered with a French school. We will be 

exchanging emails as part of this partnership, to help us develop our use of the French language and 

learn more about French culture.  

The children will be communicating using a school provided email address only. However, we need 

to ask your permission for some of the ways we will share information and work together with our 

Partner School.  

Please could you complete the permission slip below and return to your child’s teacher as soon as 

possible.  

Kind regards, 

Jane Matthews (Year 4 Teacher) 

 

Re: French School Partnership 

Please delete as applicable:  

I do/ do not give permission for my child to share personal information such as their first name, age, 

favourite colour with the Partner School  

I do/ do not give permission for my child to take part in Zoom calls with the Partner School 

I do/ do not give permission for school photos with my child in to be shared with the Partner School 

 

Child’s name: _______________________________                   Class:_________________ 

 

Signed: ____________________________________ 
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